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Asphalt Work to begin Monday, August 12

GLENWOOD SPRINGS, CO – The City of Glenwood Springs continues street maintenance scheduled for

this summer with asphalt work scheduled for South Midland Avenue on Monday, August 12 and

Tuesday, August 13. South Midland work will be followed by asphalt work in the Park West

neighborhood Tuesday, August 13 through Thursday, August 15.

This work will require the removal and repaving full depth sections of roadway and repairs in others.

Although crews will attempt to avoid work during peak hours, motorists should anticipate delays and

allow extra travel time on South Midland Avenue (Four Mile Road to 27th Street) during this segment of

summer road work.

The work completed on South Midland Avenue is temporary in anticipation of the full reconstruction

project beginning in 2020. All asphalt laid on this roadway that will be removed for the full

reconstruction will be repurposed for future street maintenance projects with the Streets Department’s

new pothole trailer.

The Streets Department thanks the residents of Glenwood Springs for their patience during the ongoing

street maintenance work that has been occurring across the city this summer. For more information on

street projects, please visit www.cogs.us/StreetMaintenance.
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